
Kathy Clark is the current president of the Iris Garden Club.  

The Club is celebrating its 75th year with a ceremony on Sunday, October 8 at 

3:00 pm at the Iris Garden Club Pocket Park.  The park and Blue Star Memorial 

Marker together were the 1st project done by the Iris Garden Club in 1948. 

The Iris Garden Club has 

since improved the site 

further, bringing Art the 

Box murals to that 

corner, installing a 

bench, maintaining the 

plants, and also 

succeeding in getting a 

Gold Star Memorial 

Marker at the site. 
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The Iris Sculpture is a tribute to the 75 years of work that the Iris Garden Club has invested
in this little corner of Augusta, and is funded through a grant from the Georgia Rehabilitation
Institute.
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